Post 3830 Pahoa, Hawaii

We at VFW Post 3830 are tasked with ensuring that Veterans are respected for their service,
always receive their earned entitlements, and are recognized for the sacrifices they and their
loved ones have made on behalf of this great country... That's Our Vision!

We ask for your support of Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 3830 as we promote the Sixth Annual
"A Salute to Our Veterans" 5K Run/Walk being held in Hilo on the Fourth of July. All proceeds
from the "A Salute to Our Veterans" 5K Run/Walk benefit Post 3830's building fund. Our goal is
to provide improved facilities at our Post Home in Nanawale to benefit the many Veterans in
our area. Our final plan is in the hands of the architect and we hope to break ground this
summer.

We are looking for cash donations or prizes we can offer our walkers/runners for finishing first
in their age group. Anything you would consider would be greatly appreciated.

In Hawaii, the VFW is actively involved on all the Islands. We are providing transportation for
Veterans to medical appointments, working to stop homelessness for Veterans in East Hawaii,
building housing retrofits for handicapped Veterans, visiting Veterans in hospitals and care homes,
providing yard care, maintenance and food programs for the elderly and the needy, roadside cleanup,
community recycling, youth gun safety education, contributing to Special Olympics, and cancer aid
and research.

Mahalo for your consideration and support of Veterans of Foreign Wars. Your contributions are
sincerely appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
ke = Pty

Mike & Pat Sauer
Run Coordinators
VFW Post and Auxiliary #3830

Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 3830 is a non-profit, 501(c)19 veterans service organization.
Federal Tax ID #: 61-1586645.



